
[POLICY][SHURE] Support for Resolution Regarding SB9 and SB10 – 
Discussion and possible action regarding a statement of SUPPORT for a resolution 
by Councilmembers Koretz and Krekorian to include in the City's 2021-2022 State 
Legislative Program, its position on SB 9, CF-21-0002-S18. 
 
SB 9 and 10 have been introduced in the State Legislature and the Mar Vista 
Community Council supports the motions because these bills lack any affordability 
requirement.  Thus they are contrary to the goals of our community and grassroots 
organizations  seeking subsidies to fund affordable and social housing.   Further, the 
bills contain language the overrides any vote of the citizens of the City of Los Angeles, 
at the discretion of the legislature.  This is contrary to the State Constitution and the Mar 
Vista Community Council does not support nullifying the votes recorded on any matter 
brought before them on a ballot measure at the sole discretion of the legislature.   We 
hope that voicing our concerns will bring forth an effort to engage with the communities 
in Los Angeles to meet the affordable housing crisis in a manner that will provide 
funding and direct the housing creation to those that need it most. 
 
 
https://clkrep.lacity.org/onlinedocs/2021/21-0002-S18_reso_12-15-2020.pdf 
 


